
Meeting Minutes 3-23-2021 

We discussed the progress on the current videos, being that Kate and Shubhangi were finishing 

up the soldering video. 

Posters should be submitted about a week before expo, for review by Dr. Kumar and to give the 

print center time to print.  

We can email the slide to the print center about 3 days before EXPO. 

Dr. Kumar is okay with the template used in previous years for the final report if we would like. 

Kate also mentioned that Dr. Kumar had sent her a copy of Latex Final Report formatting if we 

would like to us that. 

Progress on the code was shared with the group. The GUI should be built by EXPO. 

The fourier transforms will be done by tomorrow. 

Dr. Kumar asked us if we could film some informational videos about how the device and 

program work. 

The budget is looking good for this year. 


